
Dear Wilshire Members, 

The members of Wilshire Bap3st Church are the church’s governing body. In that 
role, you have the opportunity and responsibility to approve any changes to our 
Bylaws. The Wilshire Deacons have reviewed the proposed Bylaws and 
recommended them to you for your approval. They called a special business 
mee3ng to be held Sunday, March 30, in Community Hall following 11 a.m. 
Worship. The sole business will be your considera3on and approval of the 
proposed Bylaws.  

In order to provide the most efficient and inclusive mee3ng, we ask you to review 
these documents before the mee3ng and respond by email or phone with your 
ques3ons or concerns to a Deacon Bylaws Workgroup member. We need to hear 
from you by Tuesday, March 25. At the mee3ng, BriK McClung will guide us 
through the proposed Bylaws and address submiKed ques3ons, addi3onal 
comments and proposed amendments.  

Addi4onal A8achments: 

1. Explana3on of Bylaws Amendment Process 

2. 2025 DraQ of the proposed amended Bylaws: The highlighted sec3ons are the 
addi3ons and changes to the current Bylaws.  

Requested Ac4ons: 

1. Please read the Bylaws Amendment Process. 

2. Please read the 2025 Bylaws DraQ. As you read it, make a note of any ques3ons, 
errors, or disagreements.  

3. Please email or call a Workgroup member listed below with your comments and 
ques3ons by Tuesday, March 25.  

Thank you. We are so grateful for your investment in the future of our church. 

 

Gladys Kolenovsky   gladkol@swbell.net   214-686-7342 

Paul Latham  pnlatham@gmail.com 

Debbie Meripolski   dmeripolski@aK.net   

BriK McClung   bmcclung@gmail.com 

Max Tucker   walkingthecourse321@gmail.com 
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